Drinkstone Parish Council

Playing Field/Village Hall/Phone Box

Report to the Ordinary Meeting Dated Tuesday 1st June 2021

Agenda Item; Councillor Portfolios

During the last month I have visited the Playing field and happily have found no evidence of dog fouling and minimal activity by moles. The new equipment still seems to be getting plenty of use and the older equipment is still in a serviceable condition, though there is evidence of decay around the lower edges of the steps to the mound slide. I will monitor this, and report should it need further attention.

I have now had my Defib handover training from Merete, and will be conducting the inspections as from 1st June.

The phone box is now also in use as a seed exchange, many thanks to Richard, Giles and Janet for sorting the seeds and shelving.

Prepared by Cllr Tim Moss

26th. May 2021